Bozeman IT Council Notes

Thursday, February 16, 2017
President’s Conference Room

Attendees: Robert Barksdale, Matt Bunko, Sawyer Clifton, Adam Edelman, Rod Laakso, Matt
Rognlie, Justin Shanks, Jerry Sheehan, Tracy Simonson, Mike Trotter, Josh Turner, Ernie Visser,
Eric Wold, Mike Wright

Council Updates

*  Welcome new members Justin Shanks (Library), Sawyer Clifton (ASMSU), and Frank Stock (US) —
not in attendance.

¢ We discussed what’s been working (or not) with the Council and Adam requested input on this. It was
suggested that messages to the Council be for discussion — not necessarily for immediate action, ad
that discussions be shared with all. Moving forward, agenda items from Council members are not only
welcome, but expected.

Standing Item - Communications

*  GAPPS and WebEx, and Box communications were discussed. Communications for ITC's new name
(UIT) will be forthcoming, as will the “reboot your PC” reminder.

Updates

* Jerry provided information on the WebEx contract that is up for renewal and negotiations are
underway. Any potential changes will be discussed with the group.

* Box has been renewed for 3 additional years and may be deployed — pending further discussion —
at the Great Falls and Havre campuses.

Discussion

* Josh provided an update on the McAfee ePO rollout which is being formalized.

* Fileserver scanning/sensitive information remediation was discussed. Progress is being made.

* Knox connectivity, including SMB3 availability was discussed.

* Paul provided an update on the status of EDM. Email to edm@montana.edu for consideration and
prioritization of document management needs.

* Sawyer inquired about student fee use for IT — Jerry will meet with ASMSUto discuss.



